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Mutual Termination of Bulk Mineral Acquisition  
 

 
Okapi Resources Limited (ASX:“OKR”) (“Okapi” or “the Company”) advises that the 
Company, Bulk Mineral Holdings Pty Ltd (“Bulk Mineral”) and shareholders of Bulk Mineral 
have mutually agreed to terminate the proposed acquisition in respect of the Holly Kaolin 
Project and the White Knight Project announced to the ASX on 12th May 2021. 

 
There are no further obligations, commitments or duties outstanding from Okapi and Bulk 
Mineral or their related bodies corporate under the heads of agreement. 
 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Okapi Resources 
Limited. 
 
 

For further information please contact: 

 

Leonard Math 

Executive Director & Company Secretary 

Okapi Resources Ltd 

T: 08 6117 9338 

E: leonard.math@okapiresources.com 

 

For more information please visit:  www.okapiresources.com 
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